
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

We have one week left to practise our Christmas performance before you all come and watch. Parents and 
Grandparents are all welcome – the more the merrier. After the performance, we will be serving 
refreshments for a donation. With the performance and refreshments, we think a journal share as well 
would be too much for one day! We will hold the planned journal share early in the New Year.  

Please remember to let me know if you would like to order any extra personalised baubles. These will be 
available to purchase after the performance for £5 each. Any profit we make will be used to enhance the 
resources and environment in our classroom. 

Here are some photos of our learning this week. Painting snowmen, practising our scissor skills, making 5 
in different ways and building a stable for a Nativity scene. We have also had lots of opportunities for 
writing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: The Christmas Story 
 
Maths: Making 5 in different ways.  
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
 
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back pack. 
 

 
Practise recognising all sounds quickly and put 3 
together to practise blending eg: bug 
 
Practise common exception words. 
 
Parts of 5. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 
16/12/24 – Topaz Christmas Performance 9.30am 

 


